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_________NEWS LETTER________

Hello everyone, and hope all is 
well with all of you. Due to unfaithful 
givers, immorality of some that had to be
put away from the church, and some of 
the people trying to take over and be the 
authority of the church, the church in 
New York could not survive. Because of 
these fighting's within the church and 
refusal of obeying Gods word the church
closed and I had to leave. 

I have never seen such secret 
sins revealed by God to me in the 2 Year
I was Pastor of the Church in Belmont 
New York. The Scriptures make it clear 
in: (Numbers 32:23 But if ye will not do so, 
behold, ye have sinned against the LORD: 
and be sure your sin will find you out.)

I am heart broken about the 
whole situation with hoping the church 
would get involved with the homeless 
and have a love for it such I do, but 
when there are other issues dwelling in 
the place of worship and among Gods 
people it is made obvious why.

I am back in Beaufort now and 
will be back working the streets of 
Savannah Ga. Charleston SC. and 
Atlanta Ga. with the Homeless and 
needy as before. I have done all I can in 
New York so my focus now is as it was 
before unless the Lord Jesus Christ 
shows me otherwise. 

Any donations to this Ministry 
would be greatly appreciated. Need to 
know more about NY just call me. God 
Bless

Right Now!

We are trying to
plan for the 
Spring weather.

Please gather your Blankets 
and Clothing as well as any 
food you are able to provide 
and especially bottles of water. 
We give out Soda' on occasion 
but water is the best I have 
seen for those that are living on 
the street because of many of 
their health conditions such as 
Diabetes, heart problems and 
other health conditions. Please 
plan with us and let us know if 
we need to pick up the items. 
We want to thank you all for 
being a blessing in he past and 
ask if you could be a blessing 
again helping the homeless for 
the future.

 Much to do before 
Spring so please pray and plan 
with us. 

When I took the Church in NY 
as the Pastor and moved the 
Homeless Outreach up there 
we lost most all of our support. 
so please if you know of any 
churches that might be 
interested in this ministry please
have them call me. 

 Thank You all again and God 
Bless you for your love for those
that are without.

Support for 2015

Thank You for your
support to this

Outreach Ministry.
Your faithful giving

helps us to continue
with the Ministry in
purchasing those

things that are most
needed.

Our South
Carolina Address

to send your
Support to is:

Tom Anderson

Streets of America

19 Santee Lane

Beaufort SC 29906

Office: 843-812-2166

Cell: 585-610-3847

Please do not send
any support to the

New York Address. 

If you have have
sent any support to
the NY address it

should come back.

You can send it to
the address listed
here on our letter.

Thank You and God
Bless.


